
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 96.21% 

Sycamores – 99.32% 

Poplars – 93.33% 

Maples – 98.0%% 

Elms – 95.33% 

Hawthorns – 96.67% 

Chestnuts – 97.27% 

 

Well done to Miss Dunning’s 

Sycamores this week.  
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have been super shape detectives!  

Saplings – This week we have been using different materials to build the 

Three Little Pigs’ houses – Watch out Big Bad Wolf! 

Sycamores – A fantastic week for Sycamore! We have been working hard to 

subtract two numbers within 10, using part whole model. They have made a 

great effort at identifying different types of weather in Geography.  

Poplars – This week we are celebrating our artistic style. We have mixed 

primary colours.  

Maples – This week we have written detailed instructions about the process 

of mummification.  

Elms – This week we have worked really hard on our biographies of famous 

scientists.  

Hawthorns – Year 5 have thrived in Science this week where we learnt all 

about the planets in our solar system. Some of us even did some star gazing 

of our own! 

Chestnuts – A great week making electric circuits and writing some amazing 

RE assessments.  

 

It feels like we’re really back into the swing of things now.  

Well done to our Under 11 Football team who played in the first round of the 

Bishop’s Cup earlier in the week. They had 2 wins and 2 defeats from their 4 

games, but can count themselves unlucky not to have gotten a result in all 4 

games which were really tight. Thank you again to everyone who attended Mass 

this morning with the children. It was the best attendance since we’ve reopened 

post COVID.  

At the end of Mass, I felt I had to give out a Rainbow Badge to Tyler A who 

shielded one of the little ones on the yard who had tripped over and was in 

danger of being hit with the ball. It was one of the most selfless things I’ve seen in 

school. I’m proud of him. Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Lochlan for picking up 3 bags of rubbish every weekend, Jac Y for coming first in his 

archery competition, Molly for competing in a dancing competition last weekend and coming 1st in lyrical, 1is in a duet, 3rd 

in ballet and 1st and 2nd in a number of troupe dances with her amazing dancing friends, Kyanna for being a very good girl 

all week and getting a sticker at home, Teairra for moving up a level in her swimming class, Jack S for getting his yellow belt 

in kickboxing, Emmie for attending a dance competition last weekend and winning her first every solo dance, Daniel B for 

completing the Swim England Level 3 Swimming Award, Frazer for getting his Emergency  Aid Stage 1 badge at Beavers, 

Nathan A for getting man of the match in both of his matches last weekend and finally to Blake, Luca and Jack R for 

working as a team to collect 10kg of conkers! Well done everyone!  

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


